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MEMORANDUM 

July 21, 2023 

To: All State Agencies 

From: Purchasing Division, Department of Administration 

Subject: Security & Fire Protection Services 

In coordination with National Association of State Procurement Officials (NASPO) ValuePoint, the Purchasing 

Division has awarded new statewide contracts for Security & Fire Protection Services, encompassing 16 

different related scopes of work. Executive branch agencies are required to use these contracts for all in-scope 

services, and other governmental entities can use them on a voluntary basis. The list of awarded vendors and 

instructions for contract use are available on the Purchasing Division website on the statewide contracts page 

(https://purchasing.nv.gov/Contracts/Contracts/). All using agencies must transition ongoing services to the new 

contracts, and use of professional services requires a BOE/Clerk approved service agreement. 

Three vendors who are current contract holders were not awarded a follow-on contract from the new 

solicitation: PowerComm Solutions, Inc.; RFI Communications & Security; and Securitas Technology 

Corporation. Any using agencies currently receiving services from one of these vendors will need to 

immediately begin the process of contacting awarded vendors about transition of services. 

The current statewide contracts expire July 31, 2023.  

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact Nancy Feser, Purchasing Officer directly at 

nfeser@admin.nv.gov. 
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